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Dear Mrs Trewhitt

Thank you for coming to see me at my surgery in Ripon on Friday with
John Mellor, Nicola David and Heather Garbutt, to discuss your work
with Syrian refugees settled in Ripon under the Syrian Vulnerable
Persons Resettlement Programme.

I have now written to the Minister of State for Immigration, along the
lines we discussed, and will be in touch with you again as soon as I have
a response.

Kind regards.

Yourg sticerely

Julian Smith MP

Mrs Sara Trewhitt
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